UPDATE 2 APRIL

Key workers  
I’m trying to ascertain if as a key worker, you may need childcare over the Easter period- if it was available.  Can you now please let me know which days you may need this from 9 - 20 April (inclusive). I cannot guarantee anything at the moment I’m just simply trying to gauge the demand. If it is there then I can take the next step. 
Please reply by email by 6pm on Friday 3 April to;

kwright590@c2kni.net
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would remind you that if this goes ahead it will only be for the children of key workers who have exhausted all other alternatives (child minders , family , friends etc). I have also emailed those who have already  identified themselves as such, who may be affected.
My thanks to all the staff who have come in to provide this service on a daily basis.

Home Learning
Can I remind all parents that the Home learning packs that were sent out 2 weeks ago do not need to be returned, because of possible contamination. As mentioned in an earlier update, work will not now be set over the Easter period, but will resume on April 20th . 
Please check our website for details on how this can be accessed as some teachers may change the programme they are using and you will require instructions and passwords to access the learning set.
Can I also remind you that it is the parents’ and pupils’ responsibility to ensure the work set is completed. Teachers can see which mathletics and study ladder tasks have been completed…. and which have not!!
If tasks are not completed then further tasks may possibly not be prepared for that child as it would constitute a waste of teacher preparation time.
In addition to the remote learning tasks on the computer, some teachers will be setting projects for children to research and upload on to the internet in a format the teacher can see. Again we would ask that parents ensure these tasks are completed.
